
 

 

AMFL/SE/2023-24/01-05                                                      Date: January 23, 2024 
 

Online filing at: www.listing.bseindia.com 
To, 
General Manager 
BSE Limited   
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400001 

BSE Code: 511359 
 
Sub: Clarification sought from the Company on the price movement of the Company 

Dear Sir,    
 
This is in reference to your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/2023-2024/559 dated January 23, 2024 with 
respect to significant movement in price of our security in the recent Past.  
 
With reference to the above subject, please note that the Company has been making prompt disclosures of all 
the material events or information within the stipulated timelines as required under regulations 30 of SEBI 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirement) Regulations, 2015, which may have impact on the 
operation/performance of the Company including all the Price Sensitive Information. 
 
In this connection, it may be noted that there is no such material event, information or announcement which 
is significant and which in our opinion may have a bearing on the Price behavior in the scrip and needs to be 
disclosed to the Stock Exchange. 
 
Further, the volatility in the price of securities of the Company is completely market driven and We do not 
have any comment on the movement of price of the shares of our Company. 
 
You are requested to please take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you. 
Yours faithfully, 
For, AD-MANUM FINANCE LIMITED 
 
 
NEHA SINGH 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
M. No.: F9881 
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